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16/07/2021  12:29:312021/2759/P SUPPRT Claire Wrathall We welcome and support this planning application. These are small houses for growing families, especially as 

home schooling and home working are now facts of life for so many of us. Every time a family moves out of 

the neighbourhood, it is felt by the community. With an extra room in the loft, they would be able to stay. 

This looks to be a very sensitive proposal. From the plans it would not be visible from the street, so there 

would be no negative impact on the streetscape, which in any case incorporates a variety of architectural 

styles.
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